
Board of Elections 

Minutes 

March 19, 2021 
 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 pm via Zoom. 

 

In attendance:  Chair, John LeGloahec, Supervisors, Robin Kaye, and Joseph Pruden. 

             Staff: Town Clerk - TC Hegeman.  

 

Approval of February 24 meeting minutes by consent. 

 

The names of the certified candidates for council were announced. 

Ward 1  Marverly Nettles 

Ward 2  Micah Watson – incumbent 

  Kathleen Duis 

Ward 3  Nicole Bryner – incumbent 

  Edward “Ted” McCann 

Ward 4  Kayce Munyeneh  

Ward 5  Jenny Garcia  

Ward 6  Amy Fry  

 

Mr. LeGloahec spoke about the Cheverly voter registry process and the draft voter registry form that is 

currently awaiting approval by the Town Attorney. 

 

Ms. Kaye spoke about voter registration events prior to the election. People can also register on election 

day to vote. We will not use the term Non-Citizen voting; it will simply be called the Cheverly Voter 

Registry so that no one is singled out. 

 

Mr. Pruden discussed the installation and placement of the ballot box. The ballot box will allow 

residents to drop off their ballots instead of coming to the community center to vote on election day. 

 

The training of the Election Judges and Election Clerks was briefly reviewed. 

 
The absentee voting process was discussed and the previous requirements for requesting an absentee 

ballot have been removed. The process of requesting and submitting an absentee ballot was detailed. 

 

Election day 2021 was expounded upon; including the set-up inside the gym and the use of volunteers to 

facilitate the flow of voters. Masks, sanitizing stations and other social distance measures that will be 

implemented were also discussed.  

 

The Board then addressed questions that were asked and posted in the chat during the course of the 

meeting. 

 

Adjourned at 6:01 pm 

 


